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CERTIFICATES OF
RECOGNITION FOR OUR
COHORT 3 STUDENTS

At our Academy, Cohort 3
students are true standouts,
consistently impressing us
with their commitment, hard
work, and determination. We
honour their achievements
in real-time with certificates
that represent their
perseverance, passion, and

growth—our way of saying,
"You've got this!"

We believe in the
transformative power of
education and are proud to
be part of each student’s
inspiring journey. Keep
aiming high, Cohort 3—
you're making us proud!

Pictured above are some of our C3
students as they received their certificates.
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OUR NEW STUDENT MANAGEMENT SYSTEM

We are excited to announce the k ]
upcoming launch of our Student
Management System, which will
securely store all your personal
details and records. Additionally, it
will  be
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access between platforms. For

integrated with your
account for seamless
peace of mind, you'll be able to
monitor your attendance, helping

you stay informed about your

standing and progress.

LCKA XLCK AWAY DAY

Our Cohort 3 students recently visited London's
Community Kitchen (LCK) in Harrow, where
they were warmly welcomed by the CEO Taz.
The students participated in various volunteer
activities, from sorting food to helping in the
kitchen, while Taz shared LCK's history and
future plans. The day ended with a shared meal
that the students had prepared together,

fostering a strong sense of community.
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Watch the highlights of the LCKA X LCK Away
Day in the video linked.

Pictured above are our Cohort 3 students
at London’s Community Kitchen
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EXCITED FOR THE RETURN OF
OUR COHORT 2 STUDENTS!

We are eagerly anticipating the return of
our Cohort 2 students this September for
their second year at LCKA. We can’'t wait to
welcome them back to the Harrow Weald
campus, where they will rejoin us for
another exciting chapter of their academic
journey.
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We bid a heartfelt farewell to our Cohort 1
students, who are coming to the end of their
course. To celebrate their journey of the last two
years and send them off in style, we're hosting a
special farewell event on the 14th of September.
Let's come together to honor your achievements
and wish you all the best in your next adventure!


https://youtu.be/tZLTw_dqb3A

